
Notice of Delay to Publication of the Unaudited Draft Statement of Accounts 

2022/23 

The Accounts and Audit (Amendment) Regulations 2022 require the Council to publish 

the unaudited Statement of Accounts for the financial year ending 31 March 2023 by 

31 May 2023. 

 

The Council hereby gives notice of a delay to the publication of the Unaudited Draft 

Statement of Accounts 2022/23. The delay has been caused by the ongoing audit for 

2021/22. 

 

Richard Wyles ACMA, FCMA, CPFA  

Chief Finance Officer  

South Kesteven District Council  

Council Offices  

St Peter’s Hill  

Grantham  

NG31 6PZ 

 

 


